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October 10, 2011 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
BURNDY LLC has implemented an enhanced process for Global Safety Data Sheet 
Management to align with the Global Harmonized System (GHS) for Classification and 
Labeling of Chemicals.  As you are aware, GHS is a United Nations program for the 
classification and labeling of hazardous goods.  GHS introduces revised criteria for 
hazard classifications and new guidelines for Safety Data Sheets (SDS) product labels 
and transportation information.   
 
Within the EU, the mandatory timescales for the implementation of GHS are from the 1st 
of December 2010 for single substances and from 1st June 2015 for mixtures.  BURNDY 
LLC has taken a proactive approach and introduced revised Safety Data Sheets for the 
products falling within the scope of requiring an associated GHS SDS. The SDS 
supersedes their corresponding (former) MSDS under the same product name. These 
SDS have been posted on our website: www.burndy.com or a copy may be requested 
from our customer service team at: +1 800 346-4175.  
 
BURNDY LLC continues to commit itself to Total Customer Satisfaction, so please 
contact us if you require any further information regarding the implementation of GHS. 
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
Scott McDonald, Director Strategic Services 
BURNDY LLC 
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